
James Madison FFA Booster Club 

General Meeting 

November 10, 2020 

 

 The meeting was held virtually via Zoom. 

 The meeting was called to order by President, Amy Biggs, at 6:33 pm. 

 The minutes of the previous meeting was read by Secretary, Patty Garza. 

o The last general meeting of the Booster Club was October 6, 2020. 

o Per the financial report, balance on hand as of 9/8/2020 was $18,597.34 

o Vice President, Cori Smith, gave the Auction Committee report update.  The 

name was selected as the North East Ag Fair to be held on January 8th-9th, 2021.  

The North East Ag Fair Premium Auction will be held on January 15th-18th, 2021. 

o Under New Business, Amy Biggs advised that volunteers and concessions were 

needed for the Fall Challenge Goat & Lamb Prospect Show that was held on 

October 17th and the North East Ag Fair that was held on October 24th. 

o Under AMP Weekly Happenings, the following was discussed:  Phase 3 with 

students rotating classes, end of 1st 9 weeks, FFA dues, FFA made $1,200 from 

Big Give SA, and National FFA Convention held virtual the last week in October. 

o Minutes were approved as read. 

 Treasurer, Tracy Ballard, provided the financial report for the Booster Club. 

o Balance on hand as of 11/10/2020 was $27,458.35. 

 Committee Reports: 

o Katina Wright gave the 2021 North East Ag Fair Auction Committee Report 

update.  The committee was formed and includes several committee members.  

North East Ag Fair website address is www.NorthEastAgFair.com.  Schedule and 

exhibitor information is on the website.  Entry forms are under the Exhibitors 

tab.  Two title sponsors have been obtained already.  Looking for many more 

sponsors.  There are different tiers on sponsorships.  Premium booklet has been 

created as well and includes schedule and rules. 

 New Business: 

o No new business 

 AMP News 

o Mr. Stewart thanked everyone for helping with the two October events. 

o Several of our students were recognized at the National FFA Convention. 

o Mr. Anderson reviewed FFA scholarships for our seniors.  Scholarship questions 

can be emailed to Mr. Anderson at jander2@neisd.net.  Senior parents and 

students can sign up for Group Me.  To sign up, send an email to Mr. Anderson 

and on the subject line put “Scholarships/Sr Group Me”.  Please include Student 

Name and Phone Number and Parent Name and Phone Number. 

o Special Presentation was done by the Agricultural Issues Forum Team. 

 Motion was made by Barbara Faulkner to adjourn the meeting at 7:19 pm.  The motion 

was seconded by Cori Smith.   The motion passed. 
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